
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, December 11, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza  
 Chicken Tenders with Potato Wedges  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Samuel Costello  
   Michael Rocha   
  

1. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a 
gift card! 

 

2. The Gurrie PTO will be having a Fun Snack today. They will be selling churros for $2 
and hot chocolate for $1 during lunch.  

 
3. The Gurrie Boys Basketball had an exciting game yesterday. 7th grade lost to Park 

Blue and the 8th graders won their game. Best of luck to the team today with 
Westchester. Come and root for your team!  
 

 

 


